
  

WELCOME 

to 

St. Paul’s Episcopal Church’s 

Vacation Bible School 

 

Heroes and Villains 
 

June 20-24, 2016 
9am-12pm 

OR 

June 22, 23 and 24, 2016 

6:00pm-7:30pm 

Welcome to St. Paul’s 2016 VBS!  

 

St. Paul’s Episcopal Church is excited to welcome your child(ren) to our “Heroes and Villains” 

Vacation Bible School.  Through stories, crafts, science and music we will learn about: David’s 

Bravery, Joseph’s Perseverance, Moses’ Obedience, Ruth and Naomi’s Friendship and Loyalty and 

Meshach, Shadrach and Abednego’s Faith.  All are ordinary people who become extraordinary through 

their heroic faith and love of God and others. 

 

This year we are excited to again offer two options for attendance:  our regular 5-day option and a 

shortened 3 evening option.   

 

As a reminder, we are a volunteer run event.  We rely on our army of volunteers to shepherd our 75+ 

children all week long.  We require that all families support VBS by providing one 

parent/grandparent/caregiver for two full morning volunteer shifts during VBS week.  Any exceptions 

to this requirement must be discussed with and approved by the Director of Children’s Ministries, 

Christine Ingram.  We have a few volunteer shifts available on weekends, but these are available by 

approval only.  Thank you for supporting our VBS with your time and talent! 

 

If you have a special talent or would like to lead a group or center all 5 days, please make note of that 

on your registration form.  We greatly appreciate the super volunteers that donate 5 full mornings of 

time!  While this might seem like a daunting responsibility, we find that the volunteers enjoy having the 

full VBS experience as much as the children.  Please let us know if you can answer the call to volunteer 

more than 2 days. 

 

Please complete the enrollment forms for either the day or evening session and return them to Christine 

Ingram as soon as possible to hold a spot.  Enrollment will close once we reach maximum capacity. 

 

We are so excited to welcome your family as we learn about Heroes and Villains-where ordinary people 

become extraordinary!   

 

Christine Ingram 

Director of Children’s Ministries 

St. Paul’s Episcopal Church 

919-467-1477 

Christine.ingram@stpaulscary.org 

 


